
March 10,2010

To Whom It May Concern;

My name is Jay Bollwinkel and I am President of the Murray Exchange Club. We are a
non-profit service organization whose mantra is the prevention of child abuse and
patriotism.

It is critical for our organization to maintain and fast and efficient communication system
with our Club members and those in our community. A complete and fully operating
fiber optic network will insure that we are able to mobilize our forces if and when the
need arises.

The Murray Exchange Club endorses Murray City's application for participation in the
"Google Project".

Sincerely,

~ fioL.U4lottl(

Jay Bollwinkel, Murray Exchange Club President


